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RE: INQUIRY INTO HYPONATRAEMIA RELATED DEATHS- RAYCHEL FERGUSON 

I refer to your letter of 1 ylh June 2013 (AD-0600"13) and Mr McLoughlin's subsequent letter of 
1st July 2013 (BMcL-0123-13). Please note that this request appears to duplicate that made 
to the Western Trustin your letter of 1st July 2013 (AD-0604-13) and we have responded to 
that correspondence under separate cover. 

The Trust could not identify this guidance sought and therefore contacted the Department who 
advised that they would require more specific information as to the nature of the guidance in 
order to carry out a search. We would suggest the Inquiry may wish to pursue this matter with 
the Department. 

Yours faithfully 

Joanna Bolton 
Solicitor Consultant 
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